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Dear Valued Nutrex Customer:

This letter is to inform you that due to the COVID-19 pandemic there has been an increase in material
shortages which affect our market in the dietary supplement field but be assured that we continue to work
diligently to combat these issues. To reduce production delays, we are announcing that various Nutrex
Research products will be going from a vegetable HPMC capsule sourced from partners such as
Capsugels, to a vegetable HPMC capsule sourced from CapsCanadae. For your reference, you may find
renders of the capsules below to visually present the new changes to come.

- Old Capsule: - B
New Capsule -

If you have any questions regarding your product and/or its’ authenticity then please feel free to reach out
to our office directly via email at info@nutrex.com or via phone at 1-888-3NUTREX.

Sincerely,
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7 8Cott Brooks V

{" Operations Manager
Nutrex Research, Inc.

Date: January 14, 2021



